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From: Dave Seller
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 10:14 AM
To: Raida Chowdhury
Subject: RE: Private Street Naming Request - 67 & 71 Nelson Avenue - Comments 

Transportation Services have no concerns with the proposed street name. 
 
Dave Seller, C.E.T. 
Traffic Planning Analyst | Transportation Services | City of Kitchener 
519-741-2200 ext. 7369 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | dave.seller@kitchener.ca 
 

From: Raida Chowdhury <Raida.Chowdhury@kitchener.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 9:24 AM 
To: Beth Bruno <Beth.Bruno@kitchener.ca>; Tom Ruggle <Tom.Ruggle@kitchener.ca>; Dave Seller 
<Dave.Seller@kitchener.ca>; Derrick Hambly <DHambly@regionofwaterloo.ca>; Chris Rumig 
<crumig@regionofwaterloo.ca> 
Cc: Andrew Pinnell <Andrew.Pinnell@kitchener.ca>; Barb Fairbairn <Barb.Fairbairn@kitchener.ca> 
Subject: Private Street Naming Request - 67 & 71 Nelson Avenue - Comments  
 
Hello everyone, 
 
Please see attached the formal request from MHBC, on behalf of 2415274 Ontario Inc., seeking a private naming request 
for the private, common element condominium road as part of the planned development at 67 & 71 Nelson Avenue. See 
attached for supporting documents and fees. 
 
The letter requests: Luna Crescent.  
 
Please advise if you have any comments by: September 22, 2023. 
 
Thanks!  
 
Raida Chowdhury (she/her) 
Student Planner | Planning Division | City of Kitchener 
519-741-2200 ext. 7078  
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From: Derrick Hambly <DHambly@regionofwaterloo.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 12:10 PM
To: Raida Chowdhury
Cc: Andrew Pinnell; Barb Fairbairn; Beth Bruno; Tom Ruggle; Dave Seller; Chris Rumig
Subject: RE: Private Street Naming Request - 67 & 71 Nelson Avenue - Comments

Hi Raida, 
 
I can confirm that Luna Crescent has been reserved by MHBC for this development, so they may go ahead with using the 
name. 
 
Regards, 
Derrick 
 
Derrick Hambly, GIS Analyst 
Region of Waterloo  |  dhambly@regionofwaterloo.ca 
 

From: Raida Chowdhury <Raida.Chowdhury@kitchener.ca>  
Sent: September 12, 2023 9:24 AM 
To: Beth Bruno <Beth.Bruno@kitchener.ca>; Tom Ruggle <Tom.Ruggle@kitchener.ca>; Dave Seller 
<Dave.Seller@kitchener.ca>; Derrick Hambly <DHambly@regionofwaterloo.ca>; Chris Rumig 
<Crumig@regionofwaterloo.ca> 
Cc: Andrew Pinnell <Andrew.Pinnell@kitchener.ca>; Barb Fairbairn <Barb.Fairbairn@kitchener.ca> 
Subject: Private Street Naming Request - 67 & 71 Nelson Avenue - Comments 
 
**EXTERNAL ALERT** This email originated from outside the Region of Waterloo.  

Hello everyone, 
 
Please see attached the formal request from MHBC, on behalf of 2415274 Ontario Inc., seeking a private naming request 
for the private, common element condominium road as part of the planned development at 67 & 71 Nelson Avenue. See 
attached for supporting documents and fees. 
 
The letter requests: Luna Crescent.  
 
Please advise if you have any comments by: September 22, 2023. 
 
Thanks!  
 
Raida Chowdhury (she/her) 
Student Planner | Planning Division | City of Kitchener 
519-741-2200 ext. 7078  
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From: Jennifer Arends
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 7:01 AM
To: Andrew Pinnell
Cc: Raida Chowdhury
Subject: RE: Private Street Naming Request - 67 & 71 Nelson Avenue - Comments 

Hi Andrew,  
 
I’m confirming we don’t have any issues with the private street name. 
 
Thank you,  
 

Jennifer Arends 

Fire Prevention Officer | City of Kitchener 
519-741-2200 Ext. 5509 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | jennifer.arends@kitchener.ca 

 
 
 

From: Andrew Pinnell <Andrew.Pinnell@kitchener.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 3:56 PM 
To: Jennifer Arends <Jennifer.Arends@kitchener.ca> 
Cc: Raida Chowdhury <Raida.Chowdhury@kitchener.ca> 
Subject: RE: Private Street Naming Request - 67 & 71 Nelson Avenue - Comments  
Importance: High 
 
Hi Jennifer, 
 
I don’t think we heard back from you in response to my below email.  We’d like to make sure that Fire doesn’t have any 
concerns with the private street naming request. Would you mind confirming, so we can include your comments in the 
staff report to Planning & Strategic Initiatives Committee?   
 
Ideally, we’d hear from you on Monday morning so that we can meet the report deadline for the October meeting.  
 
We’re looking forward to hearing from you.   
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Andrew Pinnell, MCIP, RPP 
 
Senior Planner | Planning Division | City of Kitchener 
519-741-2200 x7668 | TTY 1-866-969-9994 | andrew.pinnell@kitchener.ca 
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